COMMUNIQUE

ABORIGINAL CULTURE AND HERITAGE REFORM WORKING PARTY

MEETING 31 MAY 2012
The Aboriginal Culture and Heritage Reform Working Party held its second meeting on 31 May 2012. The Working Party discussed a range of options for addressing decision making in the management and protection of Aboriginal culture and heritage in NSW.

The Working Party referred to the many submissions provided through the first round of public consultation and discussed how to clarify who speaks for Country in NSW. 

The results of all Working Party deliberations will feed into an options paper which will be considered by the NSW Government in September this year and then circulated for a second round of public consultation and comment.

The Working Party noted the 11 community workshops that are being held throughout June and July 2012 that will respond to the requests from Aboriginal communities for more information about the Aboriginal cultural heritage management processes in NSW and other states and territories.  The workshops will also provide information about the outcomes of the first round of public consultation.  This information is intended to support Aboriginal communities to be able to contribute in an informed way to the second round of consultation – which will focus on a NSW Government approved Aboriginal culture and heritage reform option paper.

Aboriginal Culture and Heritage Reform Working Party

31 May 2012

